
Submitter: Eileen Altschul 

On Behalf Of: Oregon People's Vote 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3166 

Rank choice voting has already been voted on and decisively REJECTED very 

recently by Oregon voters!!  What is the legislature thinking of to try and force this on 

us? We don't want it.  I oppose this bill. It's confusing, it suppresses voter turnout and 

is more expensive. Vote No! 


